
Changed Ownership of North German Representative 

The ownership of our representative for the northern part of Germany, ICT GmbH, was 

transferred from Ralf Tetzner to Michael Kottenstede. Due to this transfer the name of 

the company was slightly changed into ICT-Prozesstechnik GmbH. Under the 

management of Mr. Michael Kottenstede the „new“ ICT-Prozesstechnik GmbH  will 

continue providing a professional service for consulting and sales as well as start-up and 

maintenance of SIGIRST-products in the business fields potable water, beverages, 

tunnel, emissions and process. 

For more than 30 years this company successful represents SIGRIST-PHOTOMETER in all 

aspects in the north of Germany. With its enormous experience and large sales the 

company therefore greatly contributes to the outstanding image of SIGRIST. 

 

The Team of ICT-Prozesstechnik GmbH: 

 


